
 

Hello, 
 
My name is Antonios Syrakos resident/home owner 1123 Fogerty Street in London, Ontario. I 
am writing to you as a, long term tax paying resident of London. I have viewed the preliminary 
cultural heritage assessment provided on the agenda for the meeting on November 2, and I 
believe this property should be demolished in favour of brand new development. 
 
The city needs employment, and to move forward. Employment and an influx of capital being 
invested in our local city projects (by private citizens) is the best way to move forward. This 
current structure is not an heritage building, and it does not merit designation, and therefore 
should be demolished in favour of new development. 
 
Antonios Syrakos  
 


